
 

Dear Supervisors, 

This letter is in support of Item 6(b). 

As you know, many  rural residents of Mendocino County have worked very hard over the last few years to 

significantly reduce the fire danger around their homes. Many of us have spent a great deal of money to create 

defensible space and harden our homes. Many of us have donated much time to encourage and educate neighbors 

to become more proactive and prepare for emergencies.  

 

Unfortunately there  are still numerous lots and residences, especially in the Brooktrails Subdivision, that still pose a 

significant fire threat to our community. Please vote to approve this ordinance. Voting for and enforcing this 

ordnance may save many lives and properties as it reduced fire danger. 

Respectfully yours, 

Doreen Blumenfeld  

Sent from my iPhone 

 


